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Senator Pfaff Urges JFC to Release PFAS Funds 
 

Madison, WI – Today, Republicans on the Joint Finance Committee did not attend a meeting called by 

Governor Evers to release funding from the PFAS trust fund. State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) released 

the following statement after the committee failed to act: 

 

“This is nonsense. Everyone deserves to feel confident knowing that the water coming out of their tap is safe. 

 

“It’s unacceptable that this funding has sat unused for months, while people like those in the Town of Campbell 

have been forced to drink bottled water. We can’t wait for clean water. It is far past time that the people of 

Wisconsin have the resources and tools to keep their families safe from toxic PFAS chemicals.” 

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


